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Owen has served as the Director of Water 
Planning for the Oklahoma Water Resources 
Board (OWRB)  since 2015, responsible for the 
State’s Comprehensive Water Plan. Integral to 
the Plan, Owen regularly develops, facilitates, 
and coordinates policy related work groups 
such as: OK Water Reuse Action Plan, Irrigation 
Farming, Workforce, Water for 2060 initiative, 
Instream Flow, and Produced Water. 
 

Nationally, Owen serves on the Board of 

Directors for the AWRA and Co-Chairs the 

AWRA Policy Committee. Early work includes 

the U.S. Peace Corps in West Africa, and the U.S. Forest Service in Alaska and Idaho. He earned 

his Bachelor of Science in Natural Resources from Oklahoma State University. Owen’s path is 

shared with wife Kathy, and two children, Luke, 2L at OU Law, and Lucy, Junior at Strathclyde 

University in Glasgow, UK. 

 


